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                                  Temporary Traffic Control Change at 3rd Street and 5th Avenue East for this weekend

[Duluth, MN] Traffic through the intersection of 3rd Street and 5th Avenue East will be allowed to resume beginning at
approximately 5 p.m. this Friday, September 17 and will remain open to traffic this weekend to facilitate traffic in the downtown
area during the NorthShore Inline Marathon.

However, please note that construction will resume, and the intersection will be re-closed to traffic beginning at approximately
7 a.m. on Monday, September 20.
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